
BRETON  HIGH  SCHOOL

S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 1  N E W S L E T T E E R  

 

S e p t  1 s t :  G r a d e  7 ' s  O n l y
S e p t  2 n d :  A l l  S t u d e n t s

S e p t  6 t h :  N o  S c h o o l
S e p t  1 7 t h :  T e r r y  F o x  R u n

S e p t  2 1 s t :  P h o t o  D a y
S e p t  2 7 t h :  P D  D a y  N o

S c h o o l
S e p t  3 0 t h :  O r a n g e  S h i r t  D a y  

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E SChromebook Policy Change
Our Chromebook policy has been 1-1 Chromebooks
for students in which students would have for the
school year. In June we take the Chromebooks back
to clean & store them to use again next year. This
year, however, we were unable to keep a large
quantity of them due to damage. This damage was
above the wear and tear expected from a year of
use; many of them had to be thrown out. Due to
this, we have changed our policy in issuing
Chromebooks for students. 
Parents will have the following options for the
school year:

1) Pay a $200 deposit ($400 for a family of 2 or
more) for the Chromebook in order to take it home
2) Access day use within the classroom but the
Chromebook is unable to go home
3) Purchase their own Chromebook

 

Athletics
 

Football has started 
Practices:
Monday-Friday 7am-8am 

Girls Volleyball and Cross
Country  signup will be
within the first 2 weeks of
school

Please listen to
announcements & check  
tv in the foyer for up to

date info

 

Hat Policy 
We have relaxed our hat policy in the halls of BHS for this
upcoming school year. Please note that in the event
schools are mandated to wear masks within the building
we will be going back to NO HATS as it becomes difficult to
identify student with both a hat & mask on.


